
Daily Announcements for Friday, November 21, 2014 – B Day 

Holicong Music Department Information:  Come out Friday, November 21st for a fun night at 

the Peddler’s Village Grand Illumination.  There will be hot apple cider, toasted marshmallows 

and lots of great early Holiday shopping.  You can see Holicong’s H-Factor choir perform at the 

following times and locations.  6:15 at Earl’s Prime; 7:15 on the upper village green; 8:00 at 

Saxby’s (formerly known as the House of Coffee).  Robe choir members are invited to sing 

“Frozen” with H-Factor at the 7:15 performance on the upper village green.  We hope to see 

many of our Holicong friends out tonight to get in the spirit of the upcoming Holidays! 

Holicong Spanish 2:  All of Senora Grosse’s classes and Srta. Montgomery’s period 2 class 

should leave class at 9:10, get your coat from your locker and report to the bus platform. 

C B East Boys Tennis:  There will be an informational meeting for 9th grade boys interested in 

playing tennis this spring for C.B. East.  The meeting will be on Monday December 1st from 

7:00pm – 8:00pm in the C.B. Café.   This meeting is intended for players and parents. 

Seussical:  The first full cast meeting for Seussical will be held on Monday, December 1st, our 

first day back after break.  All students who auditioned for acting, singing, and/or dancing should 

plan on attending this first meeting.  Mark your calendars now so you don’t forget! 

Holicong Wrestling:  If you are interested in wrestling, Coach Updale is still accepting new 

wrestlers.  Please see Mrs. McCusker in guidance for more information. 

Lost & Found:  There is also a lot of clothing and lunch boxes in the main office lost and found.  

If you are missing anything, please come and check in the green cabinet.  Everything will go to 

charity over the Thanksgiving break.  Stop in at lunch time if you’re missing anything!  There 

are a lot of sweatshirts, jackets, books and lunch boxes. 

Holicong Winter Sports:  You will need to pick up a recertification packet in the guidance office 

if you are planning on participating in a winter sport at Holicong and you have already turned in 

your physical.  Please see Mrs. McCusker in guidance if you have any questions regarding 

winter sports. 


